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MESSAGE TO PARTIES, OBSERVER STATES AND OBSERVER ORGANIZATIONS  

 

Call for experts for the Article 6.4 mechanism roster of experts 

 

 

I am pleased to provide information to Parties and admitted observer organizations to the United 

Nations Framework Convention on Climate Change, the Kyoto Protocol and the Paris Agreement on the 

launch of the call for experts for placement on the roster of experts for the mechanism established by 

Article 6, paragraph 4, of the Paris Agreement (Article 6.4 mechanism). At its third meeting, in 

November 2022, the Article 6.4 mechanism Supervisory Body decided to establish a roster of experts to 

support its forthcoming work. The roster has three specializations:  

 

1. Accreditation 

2. Methodologies 

3. Climate policy 

 

The Supervisory Body invites applications from experts wishing to be placed on the Article 6.4 

mechanism roster of experts. The call is based on an application process and is open until 9 January 

2023.  

 

Experts on the roster will serve in an individual expert capacity and may be selected for specific 

tasks in support of the Supervisory Body’s workplan.1 Initial placement on the roster will be for a period 

of two years, with a possibility of renewal.  

 

Female candidates from developing countries are particularly encouraged to apply. The 

Supervisory Body has stressed that diversity of candidates is to be considered during the selection 

process.  

 

  

 
1 See Supervisory Body document A6.4-SB003-AA-A02 

Distribution: To Parties and observer States to the United Nations Framework Convention on Climate 

Change through their national focal points and diplomatic missions accredited to the Federal Republic of 

Germany and to constituency focal points of non-governmental organizations admitted as observers by 

the Conference of the Parties. 
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The application form and further details are available at https://unfccc.int/process-and-

meetings/bodies/constituted-bodies/article-64-supervisory-body/experts. 

 

To contribute to the success of this call for experts and ensure a wide geographical representation 

on the roster, the secretariat kindly requests your support and would be grateful if this information is 

widely shared within your networks. 

 

 Yours sincerely, 

 

 (Signed by) 

 

 James Grabert 

 Director  

 Mitigation division 
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